
Dear Ranger Baseball Alumni, 

The temperature outside is beginning to cool off and with that brings Northwestern Oklahoma State 

University’s Homecoming. We have our alumni baseball activities scheduled the weekend of 

Homecoming during October 5th and 6th. 

On Friday at 6:30 p.m., the Alumni game will begin with batting practice and warm-ups. This year we are 

going to add a home run derby at 7 p.m., followed by the game starting at 7:30 p.m. Dinner will be 

served for players, family and fans. 

The Ranger baseball facilities will be open and everyone is encouraged to look around. If you would like 

a tour of Glass Family Field and Myers Stadium, we would be more than happy to offer one to you, your 

family or anyone else. Glass Family Field at Myers Stadium and Dunning Performance Center together 

give Ranger Baseball one of the top NCAA DII facilities in Oklahoma and our region. 

Whether you can play, don’t want to play, or just want to come visit, feel free to bring your family and 

friends to Alva for the Homecoming weekend festivities. This event will be a great time for you to meet 

up with second-year head coach Ryan Bowen and the rest of the Ranger staff. 

On Saturday, October 6th, at 4 p.m., Northwestern football will be hosting an old foe in East Central 

University with the game slated for a 4 p.m. kickoff at Ranger Field.  Come out and support the Ranger 

football team as The Dugout Club will have a few spots reserved on the West side of the second tier 

(Jake Kelln’s spot), for baseball alumni and their families.  There will be food and beverage available at 

the tailgate. 

The future is bright for the baseball program, so please be a part of it while reconnecting with former 

players! We look forward to seeing all of you in Alva on the weekend of October 5th and 6th. Please 

register online at https://www.nwosu.edu/forms/alumni-baseball-game-registration or contact Matt 

Stratton at matts@alvastatebank.com or via phone at (580)-603-1772, Ryan Hintergardt 

at ryanhintergardt@sbcglobal.net or (580)-761-7607. 

The Northwestern Foundation Office will provide a homecoming t-shirt to baseball alumni that sign up 

for the alumni game (whether you play or not) as long as you are pre-registered a week before the 

game. Please pre-register, email or text one of us your name and shirt size, and as always, Ride, Rangers, 

Ride! 

Sincerely, 

Matt Stratton and Ryan Hintergardt 
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